
2nd October 2020 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Bridge 
The planned works on lifting the new cycle bridge into place will not be happening this weekend as 
planned, due to the weather forecast for high winds. The contractors are hoping to lift the bridge on 
to place the following weekend, so hopefully we will be able to begin to think about the road being 
open again! 
I have passed on to the contractors about the amount of mud by the bridge on the walkway and 
about the wires sticking out. They have washed it down and have repaired the wires. If there are any 
further problems, please email in to the office and we will pass the issues on. 
 
Cycles/Scooters 
Please remind children (and adults) to walk them in the school grounds. We have told some children 
they are no longer allowed to have them on the school site as they keep breaking the rules. 
 
Covid reminders 

 Please could only one person come to collect children on site. It would be helpful if you did 
not arrange to meet older children or other family members on the school site as this will 
help us to minimize the number of adults around. 

 If you are waiting for the results of a test, then the whole household should be self-isolating. 
No one should be having contact with someone outside their household if they are waiting 
for test results. 

 
Times Tables 
There is a letter that is coming with this newsletter regarding a times tables rockstars day! The 
children loved it last year and I will be bringing my leopard print jeans out of hibernation! The 
children can join in as much or as little as they wish and we are hoping to raise a little money for a 
good cause. 
 
School Dinners 
It is nice to see more children taking school dinners…the smell of chicken burgers and chips made 
many a tummy rumble! Just to be really clear, you can pay on the school gateway app and then just 
let us know on the day. You can bring cash on the day but we are trying to limit the amount of cash 
handled in school. If you are unsure there is a leaflet in the office about the app. 
The menu for next week is on this letter. 
 

Coats and Wellies 
Please can all children remember to bring coats. They will be going out unless it is VERY wet as they 
need the fresh air! Year 2 and Year 5 are on the field so please can they bring wellies. Thank you. 
 
Parking 
Please do not park on the zig zag lines or double yellow lines outside the school. It is illegal. Please 
park in the arena and not in the entrance as this makes it unsafe for all the other road users. 
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Monday 5th Oct Tuesday 6th Wednesday 7th Thursday 8th Friday 9th 

Hot chicken 
Wrap 
 
Egg and salad 
wrap 
 
Carrot and 
cucumber sticks 

Tuna and Mayo 
sandwich 
 
Cheese sandwich 
 
Cheese straws 

Pepperoni Pizza 
 
 
Margarita Pizza 
 
cucumber sticks 
and houmus 

Tomato pasta 
with garlic bread 
 
 
Peppers in a pot 

Fish fingers and 
chips 
 
Veggie burger 
and chips 
 
Carrot sticks 
 

Starberry jelly 
Fruit pot - grapes 

Iced carrot cake 
with chocolate 
sprinkles 

Chocolate biscuit Strawberry 
sponge 

Iced sponge 
cake 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


